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Works notice: Lambie Dew Drive single-lane road

closure for construction site and tree removal works

From 7am on Thursday 29 February to 6pm Thursday 14 March 2024 there will be a
single-lane road closure and an increase of construction activities on Lambie Dew Drive

Works will include trenching, construction site decommissioning and tree removal and may cause noise, dust and vibration.
Ongoing noise, air and vibration monitoring will be utilised in this area to minimise impacts where possible.

Access to the loading dock will be via Gloucester House Drive and will be limited during off-peak times. There will
be dedicated traffic controllers in place to assist pedestrians and vehicles in the safe navigation of the space. It is
recommended that pedestrians avoid Lambie Dew Drive where possible, given the increased construction activity.

The car park behind Gloucester House will be closed from Monday 4 March to Saturday 9 March and the Atrium Café
balcony on level 4 of the main hospital building will be closed on Wednesday 6 March to Saturday 9 March 2024 while the
tree removal works occur.
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Key impacts

Car park behind Gloucester House closed from 4
March to 9 March 2024

Closure of the Atrium Café balcony on 6 March to
9 March 2024

Single-lane road closure on Lambie Dew Drive
Construction site and tree removal
Increase of construction works and traffic

Access to the loading dock via Gloucester House
Drive only

Possible noise, dust and vibration

Dedicated traffic controllers in place

Changes to pedestrian access

Major works to prepare the site for the future 15-storey hospital building have commenced on Lambie Dew Drive and Johns
Hopkins Drive. Changes to pedestrian access between key buildings within the RPA health precinct are required to ensure
everyone’s safety. There is no pedestrian access on Lambie Dew Drive, with pedestrian access between RPA Hospital campus
and Sydney University via the footpath on Johns Hopkins Drive. Learn more in our pedestrian access changes works notice on
our project website.

More information

The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients, neighbours and community is our highest priority.
For any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Redevelopment Team.

Email RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au

Phone (02) 9978 5901

We thank you for your patience and cooperation while we complete these necessary works.
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The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team project updates
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https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/getmedia/499d248e-83af-41c4-987e-ae50ad72fb82/RPA-Works-Notification_Pedestrian-access-changes-6-November.pdf.aspx
https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au
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